St. Louis Chapter AGA Meeting
February 21, 2019
2:30 p.m.
Attendees:  Tony Malle, Toni Swedlund, Demetric Williams, Antoinette Taylor, Sharon Maull, Ron Steinkamp
Tony Malle announced the Midwest Region SLM is scheduled for April 25-27 in Kansas City and each chapter in the region must be represented.  Tony Malle and Toni Swedlund are attending.  
St. Louis PDT is scheduled for April 18 at the Drury on Hampton.  Tony has four of the five speakers locked down.  He is waiting on final approval for funding and the attendance will be limited to about 100 people.  In the next couple of weeks, we will start having bi-weekly meetings instead of monthly meetings to delegate roles for the St. Louis chapter PDT.  The menu is already in place – Tony will put together a flyer and the registration form.  Since space is limited, Tony will send out an email to Chapter members before sending an email to non-members.  Please sign up early so you can guarantee a spot.
Our social media presence is improving and Tony stated AGA is wanting to modernize their programs and revise their points system.  Tony said the only thing we are lacking is creating a CCR (Citizen Centric Report) and we can basically copy other chapters’ format and enter our specific data and submit that to receive more points.  We are on track to receive Gold status, which is the second highest award status.
The new AGA year starts July 1 and there are plenty of positions that need to be filled.  Toni Swedlund stated that Antoinette Taylor has expressed that she would like to be secretary and Carol Ann Marker said she is interested in being the treasurer.
Tony received information from Trevon that the IRS has re-instated our tax-exempt status and Trevon will work to get the Form 990 submitted.  
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